Woodland Primary School

Flinton Grove, HULL, HU9 5SN **Tel:** 01482 787000

Email: admin@woodland.het.academy

Website: www.woodland.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs M Dodson



Monday 23rd September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Tuesday 1st October will be our Harvest Festival celebration in school. The children will learn about the importance of being thankful for what we have and sharing with others.

In preparation for the assembly, we would kindly ask you for any donations of suitable food items you are able to make to help local people in crisis through the EMS Community Foodbank. Suitable donations of items such as breakfast cereals, pasta, rice, sugar, tinned goods, teabags, coffee, biscuits, UHT milk, fruit juice, toiletries tins or packets of pet food would be very welcome.

Please join with us by donating to help others in need. All donations should be sent to school with your child by **Tuesday 1st October**, which is the date of our Harvest Assembly.

Thank you for your kind generosity.

M. Rodson

Mrs Dodson Headteacher















